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There is so much data available about how professional sports teams do not provide 

an economic benefit to the cities they are in. Oregon and Portland are facing massive 

budget shortfalls so it seems like an especially bad time to be dumping millions of 

dollars into a sports team. On top of this, this will bring so much traffic congestion and 

increased pollution from the thousands of people driving into the city to these games. 

I strongly oppose this project. 


